
Worship Schedule 
 
 

 

March 12 10 am MP with Barb Reszko 
 

March 19 10 am HE with Rev. Robert Gahler 
 

March 26 10 am HE with Rev. Gene Pearson 

March 12, 2023 

We are so glad you have joined us today!  Please take a 

minute to grab your name tag off the rack in the 

narthex before the service.   Need a name tag?  Sign the 

sheet provided near the name tag rack.  
 

Children of all ages are welcome in worship! Crayons, 

pencils, activities and a children’s bulletin are available 

in the Children’s Corner, located in the narthex.  This 

area can also be used during the service. 
 

All are invited to enjoy fellowship, dinner and a book 

discussion! For March, we are reading The Curious 

Incident of the Dog in the Night-time by Mark Haddon. 

We will meet Monday, March 13th at 6:00 pm at the 

home of Charlotte Halloran. Please RSVP to Charlotte if 

you’ll attend:  challoran64@gmail.com or contact Diane 

Braun: (419) 344-2564. 
 

The music at St. Michael’s is a beloved part of our 

worship service. In our efforts to move towards a 

balanced budget, we are seeking your help to support 

the Senior Choir section leaders and our esteemed 

music program. Please consider sponsoring a section 

leader by becoming a sustainer of our music program. 

You can find a sponsorship form on the table in the 

Narthex or on the hall table.  Thank you!  

Join us in the Fellowship Hall after the 10 am service  
for coffee, fellowship and a presentation. 

 

March 12:  Update from Search Committee  
 

Our Search Committee chairs, Penny Cobau-Smith and 
Jen DeBacker will report on their meeting January 29th 
with  Rev. Percy Grant, Diocese of Ohio Canon for 
Ministry. They will also summarize the Vision 
Questionnaire results we submitted and outline their 
tasks going forward.  
 

March 19:  Metroparks Update! 

A Mini Maumee.  A Riverwalk.  An Ice Skating Ribbon…  
 

Curious about all the great things happening at 
Metroparks Toledo?  Trish Hausknecht, Marketing and 
Events Manager, will provide us with the inside 
scoop.  She will share the excitement of these projects 
along the Maumee River and so much more!  

 
 
 
 
 
On Friday, March 24th at 7:30 pm St. Michael’s in the 

Hills and the American Guild of Organists (AGO) will 

present a “Bach Birthday Bash” celebrating the 

30th Anniversary of our Wilhelm Pipe Organ, featuring 

Amanda Mole.  Amanda Mole is one of the leading 

concert organists of her generation and the winner of 

numerous international competitions. Admission is 

free and open to the public, and a freewill offering will 

be taken. All are invited to a reception following the 

performance.  

  

          A NOTE FOR FAMILIES 

DINNER + BOOK CLUB 

RAISING OUR VOICES 

ORGAN RECITAL 



— Kids of all ages are welcome to attend March 19 — 
 

Sunday School meets the first and third Sunday of each 

month, following the 10:00 service and lasts 

approximately 45 minutes. We explore ways to love, 

learn and serve through story-telling, singing, crafts, 

and reading scripture, and we enjoy a snack!   

Our weekly Compline Service usually meets 

each Wednesday at 6 pm, but will be taking 

a break during the Lenten season.  Plan to 

join them again on April 12th. 

 

March 12  Ron Boller 

   David O’Connell 

March 13  Nancy Hughes 

March 14  Alex DeRosa 

March 15  Eboné Waweru 

March 18  Millie Walker 

Your gift of nonperishable food items 

for our local food pantry are always 

appreciated. Please leave your 

donations in the basket in the 

narthex.   

 

We have a suggestion box located on the table in the 

hallway outside the Nave.  Paper and pencils are 

available for you to drop a note in the box 

to share any ideas or suggestions you 

have in regard to St. Michael’s.  There is 

also a QR code on the box should you 

wish to scan it and submit a suggestion/

idea electronically. 

 

 

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 

FEED YOUR NEIGHBOR 

WEDNESDAY COMPLINE 

Guests & Visitors: 
 

We would love to hear from you!   

Scan the QR code and fill out our visitor 

card online, or reach for a pew card 

available in each row and place your 

completed card in the offering plate. 
 

We’re glad you visited St. Michael’s! 

HAVE AN IDEA TO SHARE? 

Bowling Fun! 

Check out the hall bulletin board for more pics! 

February 26 


